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Project Background
The Sullivan’s Pond Storm Sewer Replacement Project was initiated by Halifax Water as the existing underground pipe 
between the Pond and Halifax Harbour needs to be replaced. This engineering design project by CBCL Limited takes 
into account the more intense weather patterns and increased sea levels that climate change brings about. Dexter 
Construction will replace the old pipe with a box culvert that will add extra capacity to the system. The figure shown 
(below) shows the work currently taking place as well as work expected in upcoming weeks. 

Stay tuned for more news on upcoming stages in the progress of the Project. 
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Current work 

•	 Safety fencing installed along the park side of 
Ochterloney Street

•	 Geotechnical and archaeological test pits are being 
dug

•	 Trees and shrubs are being removed but more will be 
planted at the end of the project

•	 Relocation of power poles 

•	 Please note that the Esso sign has been replaced with 
a temporary one but that the station and store are 
open for business!

Upcoming work 

•	 Road closure on Ochterloney Street between 
Crichton Avenue and Prince Albert Road is expected 
within 2 weeks. 

•	 A cofferdam will be constructed at the outlet of 
Sullivan’s Pond. Pumps installed in the pond will 
ensure that proper drainage of the pond and canal 
system still occurs around the work area.

•	 Pipes will be installed behind the Lock 4 building as 
shown on the previous page. No service interruptions 
are expected during this time. The trail will still be 
accessible.  

•	 The driveway at the Lock4 
Condominium building may be closed 
for a few hours in the next 2 weeks 
in order to allow for rerouting of 
utilities. Residents will be given notice 
before this work will take place as well 
as before any subsequent driveway 
closures.
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For questions or concerns, 
please contact: 


